
 

 

 

   
  

 
  

 
  

 
   

  
    

 

     
 

 

 
   

 

  

   
 

  

  
 

  

   
 

  

   
 

  

  
  

  

   
 

  

   
  

  

  
   

   
  

  

  
 

   
   

 
 

  

 

Type of TBT More Relevant 
Discussion Topics 

Less Relevant 
Discussion Topics 

Elementary school grade-
level TBT 

Weekly quiz scores, 
implementation of a newly 
adopted practice for 
teaching math, Tier 2 math 
interventions 

The sequence of the math 
curriculum across grade 
levels 

Multi-grade elementary-
level (e.g., primary, 
intermediate) TBT 

Middle school grade-level 
TBT 

Middle school 
interdisciplinary team TBT 

Middle school cross-grade 
subject-specific TBT 

High school course-based 
TBT 

High school cross-
discipline TBT 

High school departmental 
TBT 

High school intervention 
specialist TBT 

A TBT that includes 
teachers who all have 
expertise in a particular 
instructional strategy 

A TBT that intentionally 
combines teachers who 
have different levels of 
experience with a 
particular instructional 
strategy 


	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsMultigrade elementary level eg primary intermediate TBT: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsMultigrade elementary level eg primary intermediate TBT: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsMiddle school gradelevel TBT: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsMiddle school gradelevel TBT: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsMiddle school interdisciplinary team TBT: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsMiddle school interdisciplinary team TBT: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsMiddle school crossgrade subjectspecific TBT: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsMiddle school crossgrade subjectspecific TBT: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsHigh school coursebased TBT: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsHigh school coursebased TBT: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsHigh school cross discipline TBT: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsHigh school cross discipline TBT: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsHigh school departmental TBT: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsHigh school departmental TBT: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsHigh school intervention specialist TBT: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsHigh school intervention specialist TBT: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsA TBT that includes teachers who all have expertise in a particular instructional strategy: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsA TBT that includes teachers who all have expertise in a particular instructional strategy: 
	Weekly quiz scores implementation of a newly adopted practice for teaching math Tier 2 math interventionsA TBT that intentionally combines teachers who have different levels of experience with a particular instructional strategy: 
	The sequence of the math curriculum across grade levelsA TBT that intentionally combines teachers who have different levels of experience with a particular instructional strategy: 


